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ST. CLARE’S HOME CONVENT

SEE YOU

We are so excited to break ground
for a convent for the Sisters of St.
Michael the Archangel — and on
the same property as St. Clare's
Home!

Please join us on November 7th,
2023, at 10A.M. to break ground on
the sister’s new convent. Bishop
Jacques Fabre-Juene, CS, will offer
a blessing before the ground-
breaking. Light refreshments will
follow.

We hope you will join us for this
joyous occasion!

BARONKIN

Executive Director

864-275-5505
vbaronkin@charlestondiocees.org
www.stclareshomesc.org
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